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Nogaro 
 
17 April 2018 
 
Filt Cgil, Fit Cisl and Uiltrasporti have proclaimed for tomorrow a one-hour 
national strike in all Italian ports 
 
Yesterday, an employee of a shipping agency lost his life at the port of San 
Giorgio di Nogaro, overwhelmed by a forklift truck. Following the umpteenth 
fatal accident in the port area, the national secretariats of Filt Cgil, Fit Cisl and 
Uiltrasporti have announced a one-hour national strike in all Italian ports that 
will take place tomorrow at the end of each shift. The trade unions have specified 
that the protest "will be held in accordance with local procedures and in 
compliance with the law and contractual provisions foreseen for the respective 
sectors of belonging". 
 
"We express - added the three trade unions in a note - condolences and solidarity 
towards family members and colleagues of the deceased worker and at the same 
time, considering the long chain of fatal accidents that characterized this period, 
we will ask the Minister of Labor, Giuliano Poletti an urgent meeting to move 
from words to deeds in terms of safety at work, in particular regarding the risks 
of interference in the port area ". 


